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DECISION NOTICE 
 
DECISION: 2024/41 DATE: 17/03/2025 

Decision 
 
I have received and noted the advice from my office and have approved the termination 
of negotiations with Kier Northwest limited in respect of the CPIP project. 

I have requested that the Constabulary Estates team work with our design partners to 
develop further options for the delivery of the CPIP programme 

I note that a further decision will be necessary to identified preferred options for the 
delivery of the CPIP programme. 

 
 
Signature 
 
Clive Grunshaw 
 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
Date 13th March 2025 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 


